
Moore-Love, Karla 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

That works for me. 

Timothy Mears <timothymears93@gmail.com> 
Monday, December 04, 2017 10:28 PM 
Council Clerk - Testimony 
RE: hygiene access= Council Communication Feb 14 

On Dec 4, 2017 4:17 PM, "Council Clerk -Testimony" <CCTestimony@portlandoregon.gov> wrote: 

Hello Timothy, 

Our next opening for Communications at the Council meeting is February 14th at 9:30 a.m. Please confirm that date will 
work for you. 

Susan 

Susan Parsons 

Assistant Council Clerk 

City of Portland 

susan. parsons@portlandoregon .gov 

503. 823 .4085 

From: Timothy Mears [mai1to:timothymears93@gmail.com] 
Sent: Saturday, December 02, 2017 12:29 PM 
To: Council Clerk- Testimony <CCTestimony@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: hygiene access 

Person with experience with homelessness wishes to address the council about hygiene access. 
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Request of Timothy Mears to address Council regarding homelessness 
· and hygiene access (Communication) 
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MARY HULL CABALLERO 
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FEB 1 4 2018 
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